
Feb 14 2025 RASC General Meeting Minutes

Dan called the meeting to order at 7pm.

There were 16 members and no guests present.

Gabriel read the Secretary's report and the January minutes were passed.

No Treasurer's report was given.

Repeater
No report on the repeater given.

Announcements
There is still a possible upcoming move to the new PUD building.

It was decided there should be a planning meeting in the near future for this 
year's Field Day.

The Mic and Key swapmeet will be held on March 8 and the Stanwood 
swapmeet in May.

There are plans for a Spring fox hunt with SCARC.

The Stanwood school district would still like a presention on amateur radio 
for Tech Day in March.

John K7LVJ recommended a POTA outing for the state parks free admittance 
day on Wednesday, March 19.

Program
Gary KE7SPZ gave a presentation on electricity.



Dan closed the meeting at 8pm.

Submitted by,
Gabriel Donley WN7JT


